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OLDER PEOPLE’S COUNCIL 
All welcome to our public meeting at the 

Jubilee Library, Brighton 
At 10.15am – 1pm 

Next meeting: 
    TUESDAY 20TH JUNE 

   SPEAKER- HEALTHWATCH  
   David Liley - Chief Executive Officer 
      
   

Coffee & tea free 
We want older people to take part in the decisions 

that affect their daily lives please come along 

Brighton & Hove’s OLDER PEOPLE’S COUNCIL 
http://www.olderpeoplescouncil.org  

 email: olderpeoplescouncil@brighton-hove.gov.uk
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